
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
Swansea Palestine Community Link would warmly welcome such an initiative. 
Set up in May 2004 we work to promote awareness of the plight of the Palestinian people, and to 
promote their Fair Trade initiatives. 
We support people in Wales to travel to Palestine to witness the situation first-hand and to share 
their eye-witness accounts when they return. 
Should you require any further information please contact me at the above address, d.Murphy 
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